

CIRCULAR TO TRAVEL TRADE

4 May 2017

Temporary Suspension of the Peak Tram Service 5 – 9 June 2017 (Monday - Friday)

Dear Travel Trade Partners

The Peak Tram service will be temporarily suspended for maintenance and haulage rope replacement work for five days from Monday, 5 June 2017 to Friday, 9 June 2017 (both days inclusive and subject to weather conditions).

During the service suspension, The Peak Tower and the Sky Terrace 428 will remain open. As in the past practice, services provided by New World First Bus Route No. 15C running between Central Ferry Piers and Garden Road Peak Tram Lower Terminus will also be suspended during the period.

We apologise for any inconvenience may be caused.

For enquiries, please contact:

Peak Tramways Co. Ltd.

Vien Tai

Deputy Director of Sales & Marketing

Tel: 28490819

Email: vientai@peninsula.com

Fax: 28496237